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UPDATE: SOUTH ISLAND EARTHQUAKES 

 
 

Millennium & Copthorne Hotels New Zealand Limited (NZX:MCK) advises that all of 
its hotels across New Zealand are operating normally and have not been otherwise 
affected by the earthquakes felt earlier today.  There have been no major injuries to 
guests and no staff have been injured.  
 
As part of its normal procedures, MCK will conduct a thorough inspection of its 
properties in the course of the next few days to ensure that guest and staff safety as 
well as building integrity has not been compromised.  Our sympathies go out to 
people who have been affected.   
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